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Soak in the SAVINGS 

Summer is here! Take advantage of our low rates to fund your next vacation getaway. 

 We have loan rates as low as 7.49%  

Contact the loan department at 718.266.2204 option 4 for more information 

*Borrowers with negative credit are subject to an interest rate increase on all current rates. Annual Percentage rates and terms are subject to 

change; please contact our loan department for current offers.  

Coming Soon... 

Fall/Winter 2019  

EMV Contactless Debit Cards  You asked and we listened! We will soon be issuing chip -enabled debit cards with 

contactless technology. 

Website renovation  We are cur rently working on improving our  website for  our  members. We will be changing our  

design making it more user friendly, and easier to navigate.  

Zoom Web Conferencing We are cur rently working on getting the most up to date technology to communicate with 

our members via web conference, staff video conference and web host our annual meetings.  

 

Stay tuned for all the new updates! 



Board of Directors 

Marvin Bader CPA, Marla Cohen,  

Rev. Robert Rowe,  Stephen Jacoby, and  

Dr. Jonathan Rose 

Supervisory Committee 

Michael Lotz, Christopher Chu and  

Emily Rowe-Smith 

2019 Holiday Closing Dates 
July 4– Independence Day  

September 2– Labor Day 

October 14-Columbus Day 

November 11– Veterans Day  

November 28– Thanksgiving Day 

November 29- Day After Thanksgiving 

December 25– Christmas Day 

Contact Us 

Give us a call for more information 

about our products and services  

Consumers Federal Credit Union 

425 Neptune Avenue  

Brooklyn, NY 11224  

(718) 266-2204 

customerservice@consumersfcu.org  

Visit us on the web at 

www.consumersfcu.org 

Congratulations  
Derrick Vandyck, Operations Supervisor/  

                           Compliance Officer 

 
For receiving your Notary Public license  

   Ask us today about our FREE Notary Services  

A Note from our CEO… 

 

On June 13th, we held our 54th annual 

members meeting. Thank you all who 

were able to attend. Congratulations to 

all the raffle winners. 

We want to thank our entire membership and hope we 

continue to exceed your expectations in 2019.  

Secure Email  
     & ShareFile 

Security is important for us. We now have Citrix 
Sharefile which allows you to send us a form or  
document with more confidence and security.   

 
Visit us at www.consumersfcu.org to learn more! 

Thank you Stephen! You and everyone at 
Consumers always make it so enjoyable to work 
with. 

-TMC  
It was a pleasure working with everyone at Consumers. I 

was able to purchase my first home with ease thanks to 

Consumers FCU! 

-SM 

... 

Thanks! I truly appreciate all my years with 

Consumers.  

-AD 

We are here to help every step of the way! 


